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OGLE PETROLEUM INC.

Tat.apnown (905) 969-5941 . . P.O. Box 5549

Tatacortsm (805) 969-3|Tl8 559 SAN Ysumo Roao
^ ** *

September 5, 1980
Ptaast ormaer martr to:

150 North Nichols Avenue
Casper, Wyoming 82601

(307) 266-6456

Mr. J. E. Rothfleisch
Uranium Recovery Licencing Branch
Division of Waste Management
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

RE: Commercial Source Material
License Application, Docket
No. 40-8745

SUBJECT: Memorandum from C. N. Raffelson, DEQ, to
R. E. Sundin, DEQ, dated July 21, 1980

| Dear Mr. Rothfleisch:
i

|- There does not appear to be any need for Ogle Petroleum Inc. (OPI) to
comment on the subject Me=orandum except to state that the construction permit

L mentioned in the last paragraph is being pursued.

! -Please contact me if there is any specific information pertaining to the
i subject Memorandum that OPI can provide at this time.
l;

Sincerely,

|
OGLE PETROLEUM INC.

f~

Glenn J. Catchpole
'

Project Manager

GJC:jm,

CC: Dr. Minton Kelly, ORNL
Document Management Branch
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